
From: Ginn, Beata [mailto:Beata.Ginn@highwaysengland.co.uk]  

Sent: 06 March 2017 11:57 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 

Cc: Blake, Patrick; Planning SE 
Subject: Proposed Main Modifications to the Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Local Plan: Part 1 - 

Core Strategy 

 
Dear Elise Kinderman, 

 
Our ref: X:\SPED\15.1.2\4\14\14 
Our Ref: 2065 

 
Re: Consultation on Proposed Main Modifications to Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Local 
Plan: Part 1 – Core Strategy and Sustainability Appraisal Report Update, February 2017 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the main modification on the above documents to 
support the Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Core Strategy. 
 
We have reviewed the main modifications document and have no comments, however, our 
comments dated 29 September 2015 on the Oxfordshire Minerals and Waste Local Plan Part 1 Core 
Strategy are still material. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Beata Ginn 
Assistant Spatial Planning Manager (Area 3) 
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